
  St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
First Sunday of Lent 
 February 18, 2024  

 

          “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

 

                            Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Adam Klukiewski 
Maintenance Director (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 
Rev. Richard O’Leary, O.S.A. 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 



 
 

 
First Sunday of Lent 

Sunday, February 18, 2024 
- - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
Monday, February 19, 2024 

- - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 
7:00 PM  Lenten Program—Zoom 

7:00 PM  Sexaholics Anonymous (SA)  
 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 
- - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
Thursday, February 22, 2024 

7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
7:PM  Sexaholics Anonymous (SA)  

 
Friday, February 23, 2024 

- - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

  Saturday, February 24, 2024 
7:00 PM  Narcotics Anonymous (NA) 

 

 
 

Sunday, February 18, 2024 
First Sunday of Lent 

  9:00 AM      † Isidoro Dizon, Jr. 
11:00 AM      † Benjamin Galiste 
   7:00 PM      † Isabel Casimsiman   
                                               

     Monday, February 19, 2024   
PRESIDENT’S DAY   

10:00 AM         The Parish Community 
                         

     Tuesday, February 20, 2024 
12:05 PM        † Frank Armstrong 
                      

          Wednesday, February 21, 2024 
12:05 PM        † Encarnacron Doran 
                     

      Thursday, February 22, 2024 
12:05 PM        † Sally Gomez 
   
                Friday, February 23, 2024 
12:05 PM        † Patrocinio Morales, Jr. 
                          

             Saturday, February 24, 2024 
      - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

† = Deceased    
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click  on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges: 227 Percentage: 117.3588% 
Amount Pledged: $880,190.68 
Pledges Received: $824,840.68 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $835,278.39 

Sacrificial Giving 
February 11, 2024 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 19 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,925.00 

Average $/Envelope: $101.32 
Electronic Giving: 47 

Amount Electronic: $1.510.00 
Average $/Electronic: $32.13 

Loose Money: $332.00  
Total Collection: $3,767.00 

Operation Rice Bowl 2024 

Operation Rice Bowls are available in the 
back of the church for you to pick up and 

to use for your Lenten sacrifices. Please 
return them to the collection at the end of 
Lent. 

Old Palms 
If you have old palms and you are            

wondering how to dispose of them, you 
may return them to the church so that we 

can burn them in the Easter Fire at the  
Easter Vigil. There is a basket in rear of the 
church for you to deposit your old palms. 

Spring Clean Up and  
Flower Planting & Mulching 
The Friends of Old City will be holding 
their Annual Spring Cleanup and   
Flower Planting on Saturday, March 
23, 2024 from 9 a.m. to 12 Noon. This 
year we will meet in the parking lot at 
Saint Augustine Church. The plantings 
(and mulching) will be for the planters 

along the 4th and Vine Streets blocks. The cleanup will 
entail areas north of the Ben Franklin Bridge. All        
supplies and tools will be provided. This is a valuable 
community event that helps enhance our neighbor-
hood significantly. If you are interested in helping, 
please see the signup sheet in the back of the church 
on the glass counter.  (Rain date March 24) 

 

President’s Day Holiday 
 

Monday, February 19th 
 

Daily Mass will be  
celebrated at 10:00 AM 

One does not live on bread alone, 
but on every word that comes forth from  

the mouth of God.                            
                                                                                                          Matthew 4:4b 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
Lent has begun. What are you giving up?  Wasn’t that the question that was asked when we were kids? The answer 
was often ice cream, candy or maybe the movies. And were we ever glad when Easter came. We were free and could 
go back and binge into our old ways. Did it change us at all?   
 
Hopefully, as adults we can look at the purpose of Lent more positively. Yes, giving up something is commendable. 
Didn’t Jesus fast?  But giving up something is not an end in itself. I am going to give up cursing or being nasty to a 
coworker, but when Easter arrives, I can go back to my old ways. I am going to stop wasting time by looking at   
pornography on the computer. But if I go right back to that on Easter Monday, has it helped?   
 
The purpose of Lent is for us “to turn from our sins and believe in the Gospel.” It is a time to see where we have  
broken our relationship with God and God’s people, and change. Yes, change. Not just change for 40 days, but to 
truly change.  
 
I saw a sign the other day that said “a bad attitude is like a flat tire. If it doesn’t get changed, we do not go             
anywhere.”  
 
Hopefully, improving our prayer life, fasting and being more generous with our time, talents and treasures will all 
help us to change whatever bad attitudes, habits we have that are not consistent with who we say we are by our    
baptismal vows. 
 
This Tuesday night, we have the first presentation of our Lenten series on Zoom. Fr. Dennis Gill, the Director of  
Liturgy for the Archdiocese of Philadelphia and the Rector of the Cathedral will lead us in a discussion on the      
purpose of Lent. This may help us to be more aware of what bad attitudes and habits we have that need to be 
changed. One needs to register. Please go to the homepage of our parish website to find the links to register. 
 
Some of the comments that were made about our Lenten presentations last year are as follows:  
 
Congratulations on another very beneficial Lenten series- excellent choice of topic for the series and good diversity 
of speakers, including laity, and Janet Haggerty, Ph.D. from the Systematic Theology faculty at St. Charles Semi-
nary was refreshing. All were prepared, informative, and enjoyed interacting with the audience.  Fran Richards 
 
Another beautiful and thought-provoking Lenten Series—this year, on the Creed.  It is always a wonderful way to 
better understand our faith and to prepare to celebrate the central mystery of our faith.      Rene Quinlan  
 
While I was unable to attend all of the sessions live, I did watch the missed segments on YouTube links. (Much 
thanks for that opportunity.) These were greatly informative and provided insight for learning and further              
consideration. Questions presented and answers provided also led to deeper explanations as we work to grow in   
understanding of our faith. As expressed by another attendee this was wonderful and greatly appreciated. I look    
forward to viewing the Advent series that addressed the beginning of the Creed and possible series on Beatitudes and 
living a more thoroughly Christian life. Best regards and good wishes as we prepare for the Joyous celebration of 
Easter.   Barbara 
 
Hopefully, the upcoming Tuesday night presentations or some of the other resources which we have made available, 
will help us change in whatever way we need to authentically renew our baptismal commitment at Easter. 
 
Have a great first week of Lent. 

         A word from Fr. Bill… 

Fr. Bill 








